
Simmons, Liz - FSIS 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Clarkson, Robert- FSIS 
Tuesday, June 04, 2013 8:14AM 
Gilmore, Keith - FSIS 
Thompson, Eric - FSIS 
RE: Rains 

Mr. Rains has been informed that he needs to present the proper clean water act permits from the MO DNR and follow 
up with them for the permit. He stated at the time they installed his lagoon they issued an 'exemption' to lagoons of his 
size because they were understaffed. If he comes up with other info from MO DNR I will pass that along. 

He said he would have a request for an extension of his voluntary suspension ready Thursday during the visit. He also 
said they had their recall plan ready. Thank you, 

Rob Clarkson, DVM 
Frontline Supervisor 
Springdale District, Circuit 06 
bb 785-764-9945 

-----Original Message----­
From: Gilmore, Keith- FSIS 
Sent: Tuesday, June 04, 2013 7:16AM 
To: Clarkson, Robert- FSIS 
Cc: Thompson, Eric - FSIS 
Subject: Rains 

Dr. Clarkson, if you have not done so already, please inform Rains that they will need to follow up with the MO DNR on 
their clean water act permit. They will not be able to operate until they have the permit. 
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